
How does the CATCH THE ACE work? 

Tickets are sold at: 
• Canadian Legion North Bay Branch 23 (150 First Ave. W.) 

o Office: Monday to Thursday, 10:00 am - 5 pm 
o Dress Lounge: Friday, 4:00 – 7:30 pm 

• North Bay Mall (outside No Frills), Saturday, 10 am - 2 pm 
• One Life Wealth Management (1104 O'Brien St.), normal business hours  
• Eastend Variety (Hardy and Maher), normal business hours  
• Pinehill Coffee Shop (Jane and Clarence), normal business hours 
 
The Draw of an envelope will take place at 7:45 pm in the Legion Dress Lounge. 

The Tickets are $5.00 each. A maximum of 1,000 Tickets will be sold each week. 

On the Ticket, the Buyer will identify the Number of the Envelope that he/she believes the 
ACE OF SPADES is in. The Buyer whose Ticket that has been drawn will receive 20% 
percent of that day’s sales. 

30% of each day’s sales will go towards the Progressive Accumulating JACKPOT. 

The remaining 50% percent of the day’s sales less expenses, such as the cost of printing 
the tickets, the cost of the playing cards, the Licence Fee, etc., will be given to several 
organizations. 

We will then pull the Number of the Envelope that the Buyer believes the ACE OF SPADES 
is in.  

If the ACE OF SPADES is in the Envelope, then the Buyer receives the twenty (20%) 
percent of that day’s sales PLUS the Progressive Accumulating JACKPOT amount. 

If the ACE OF SPADES is not in the Envelope, then we continue the CATCH THE ACE the 
following week. The Envelope and the Playing Card that has been drawn each night will 
be destroyed so as the DRAW progresses, the number of Envelopes and Playing Cards 
available to be picked go down. 

The Buyer of the Ticket does not have to be present at the DRAW at 7:45 pm as he/she 
will have put their name, telephone number and the number of Envelope they want drawn 
on the Ticket.  

The successful Buyer after the DRAW will be contacted to let him/her know how much 
money they have won and to arrange for the Buyer to receive their monies.  

The results of each DRAW will be posted to the Catch The Ace Facebook Page. 

The CATCH THE ACE will go for a maximum of fifty-two (52) weeks or less depending 
upon when the ACE OF SPADES is found. If the ACE OF SPADES has not been found after 
the DRAW on Week Forty (40), there is a process in place to conclude the DRAW in Week 
Fifty-two (52). 

It is possible that the Progressive Accumulating JACKPOT by WEEK 52 could be 
approximately $600,000 or more. 

Lottery Licence # 10598  

ONTARIO PROBLEM GAMBLING HELPLINE 1-888-230-3505 


